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   Week 7 Term 1 2023 Newsletter         

     GARDEN SUBURB PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A caring environment providing quality education 

 

Principals award – Edward M 
Edward is a positive school citizen who shows empathy 
towards all students at GSPS. He is always seeking out 
leadership roles within the school and fulfils these roles with 
commitment and determination. 
When visiting the office, he always displays courtesy and 
respect and is friendly and helpful when his class has a visiting 

teacher. 
As a kinder buddy, Edward is a great role model and is also being 
recognised for checking in on other students in the playground when he 
notices that they look a bit sad or are alone. 
Edward should be congratulated on his ability to follow our classroom 
expectations and be a fantastic PBL role model. 
 

 

Primary Ethics Classes 
At the P&C meeting on Monday night a parent discussed the possibility of 
having Primary Ethics classes at Garden Suburb Public School as an 
alternative to special religious education (SRE) on Wednesday afternoons. 
Primary Ethics classes aim to give children the opportunity to explore ethical 
questions and critical thinking as an alternative to SRE classes.   
The program relies on volunteers who must complete the Primary Ethics 
training and spend about 30-45 minutes of preparation time each week  
(all lesson plans and content are provided by Primary Ethics). Lessons would 
be taught at Garden Suburb Public School every Wednesday at 2:30-
3:00pm. 
Further information is available on the Primary Ethics website 
https://primaryethics.com.au/   
A Survey Monkey has been sent to families on the Sentral portal to see if this 
is a viable opportunity for Garden Suburb Public School. We appreciate 
your input into this by Wednesday 15th March. 
 

https://primaryethics.com.au/
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PSSA Sport  
 

Congratulations to Patrick C, Nixon H, Liam M, Case H and Nahni JT who 
have been selected to represent Crossroads at the Hunter swimming trials 
next Tuesday the 14th of March. Which wish them all good luck in their 
events.   
 
Good luck to Elijah S, Eli H, Patrick C who are trialling to make the 
Crossroads PSSA soccer team on Friday, and to Edie H who will be 
attending the Hunter Girls basketball trials. Good luck also to Nahni JT who 
will be attending the Crossroads netball trials in the coming weeks.  
 
Finally, congratulations to Nixon H who went the very competitive 
Newcastle combined zones PSSA rugby league trials last week. Nixon was 
unluckily to miss out on selection coming up against some very strong 
competition.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning and Support Team news 
PLSP meetings begin next week. Teachers have been working with students 
to identify their personal learning goals. A pre-meeting note should be sent 
home at least 3 days before your scheduled meeting including the 
proposed goals for the student.  
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The 2023 Premier's Reading Challenge is open! 
The Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) is a program that encourages 
students to read quality fiction and non-fiction books from a selected list 
nominated by the premier's office. The premier reading challenge opens 
from 27 February 2023 and will close on the 18th of August, 2023. Please 
remember the challenge is not a competition but an opportunity for 
students to read more and widely. Students can use books from their school 
library, books from home and or books from your local library. The 
expectations and rules can be found on the PRC NSW web page. Students 
can login in and register their books through their student portal, using their 
DET Student login and password.  
 
Happy reading everyone! 
Mrs Hughes  
Teacher Librarian  
PRC coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
 Harmony Day 

Harmony week is a time to 
celebrate Australian 
multiculturalism, and the 
successful integration of 
migrants into our community. 
Harmony Week is about 
inclusiveness, respect and 
belonging for all Australians, 
regardless of cultural or 
linguistic background, united 
by a set of core Australian 
values. Orange is the colour 
chosen to represent Harmony 
Week. Traditionally, orange 
signifies social communication 
and meaningful conversation. 
It also relates to the freedom of 
ideas and encouragement of 
mutual respect. Students can 
choose to wear something 
orange or their cultural dress on 
Friday 24th March. Students will 
participate in a range of 
activities during the day to 
support cultural diversity. 
 

Book Club 
We kindly ask that all orders for 
Book Club be made through 
LOOP. Book Club’s online 
ordering platform. There are 
extra copies in the office if 
needed. 

  
 

Coming Up 
Check the Sentral Parent Calendar 

Add these dates to your calendar 
TERM 1 2023  
Week 8  

NAPLAN Yr 3 & 5 
Writing 

Wed 15th March 

NAPLAN Yr 3 & 5 
Reading 

Thurs 16th March 

Assembly (Parents 
welcome) 

Thurs 16th March 

Week 9  

NAPLAN Yr 3 & 5 
Language 
Conventions 

Tues 21st March 

NAPLAN Yr 3 & 5 
Numeracy 

Thurs 23rd March 

National Ride to 
School Day 

Fri 24th March 

Harmony Day – Out-of-
uniform day 

Fri 24th March 

Week 10   

Cross Country Carnival 
(Parents welcome) 

Tues 28th March  

OOSH Community 
Disco Night 

Wed 29th March   
5:30 – 7:30-pm 

Assembly (Parents 
welcome) 

Thurs 30th March 

Week 11  

School Photo Day Tues 4th April 

Easter Hat Parade Thurs 6th April 
9:30am start 

Hot Cross Bun Treat 
Day Meal Deal – more 
info to come 

Thurs 6th April 

Last day of Term 1 Thurs 6th April 
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PBL Paddlepops 
 

Congratulations to all the winners, who were 
lucky enough to receive a PBL Paddlepop or 
iceblock this fortnight.  
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      ENVIRONMENTAL NEWS 
 

Week 7, 2023 
Last Friday, 3rd March, was Clean Up 
Australia Day at school. Thanks to all 
the students and teachers who 
participated and cleaned up a 
mammoth 37kg of rubbish from 
around our school grounds. This total 
did include a 9kg car tyre, a broken 
broom and items of lost property. 

Sadly, this amount of rubbish shows 
our waste is not going in the correct 
bin and it is finding its way into all 
areas of our school environment. 

Please consider packing waste free 
lunches and recess for your child. It is 
a starting point to reducing rubbish 
in our school environment. 
 
At the end of last year, students 
planted some Jewel Popping Corn seeds in 
the veggie garden. They grew over the 
holidays and continued to ripen in the past 
few weeks. 1/2C had the task of harvesting 
the corn. With much delight the students 

picked the ears of corn 
and peeled back the 
husks to reveal the 
stunning jewel coloured 
corn cobs. They are 
currently drying . When 
ready we will attempt to 
make pop corn. 
 
Julie Brewer 
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      AWARDS SYSTEM 
 
PBL Awards (Respect Award, Responsibility Award, Personal Best 
Award) are handed out at fortnightly whole school assemblies. These 
awards are designed to recognise students consistently of students in 
the class determines the number of awards that are given. 
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P&C 
Uniform Shop 
Uniforms can be purchased through the QuickCliq system, or by 
returning a form to the school with cash or direct deposit details. 
Uniforms will be sent home with the selected student unless otherwise 
advised in the order.  
Back to School vouchers are able to used at the Uniform. Instructions 
are available in the Sentral under the ‘Resources’ icon> P and C 
Fundraisers and Events folder. 

We have a vacancy for a Volunteer Uniform Shop co-ordinator. Please 
enquire at the office if you are interested. 

 

Canteen 
The cut-off time to place orders through Quickcliq is 9am. Please ensure 
orders are placed well before this time as the system can be overloaded 
at this time. 

Canteen Volunteers 

Fri 10th March Alex, Toni, Vicki   

Wed 15th March Minyon Wed 22nd March None 

Thurs 16th March Jenna Thurs 23rd March Karen 

Fri 17th March Sita, Simone, Byrnley Fri 24th March Simone, Stephanie 
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COMMUNICATION 
 

Please use the following forms of communication with the school to stay up to 
date. 

Sentral Parent Portal App  
The school uses the Sentral Parent Portal app to communicate 
all school updates, newsletters, permission notes and 
fundraising opportunities with our parent community. Parents 
can also submit absence requests, check the school calendar 
for upcoming events and message the class teacher.  
All new parents and carers to the school should have received 
a welcome email with instructions on how to register and your 
access key. If you don’t have an access key, please let the 
office know. Parents can have multiple access keys for each 
parent to stay up to date on what’s happening in the school. 

QuickCliq 
Canteen and Uniforms orders can be 

purchased online through the website QuickCliq. Parents 
are encouraged to register an account, add their 
students details to the account and purchase credit 
through the website. For detailed instructions please see 
'How to' guide. 

Website 
Information regarding the school’s policies, planning, 
reporting, expectations, P&C and so much more can 
be found on our website. All parent payments and enrolment applications 
are made online using the quick link tabs along the top of the home page. 

Facebook  
The school has a Facebook page where you can find information on student 
successes, good news stories and community information.  
Our school Facebook page can be found by searching ‘Garden Suburb 
Public School’ on Facebook. 

NSW School Updates app 
The NSW School Updates App has the ability for parents and carers with 
children in multiple schools to receive newsletters and updates within the 
same app and receive push notifications on their phones when newsletters 
and events are posted by the school. Information feeds are filtered by school 
year are customised for parents and carers and includes direct contact line 
details to the school.   

https://gardensub-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/g/gardensub-p/download-box/QuickCliq_Registration3.pdf
https://gardensub-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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